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NOTE VERBALE DATED 11 JULY 1996 FROM THE PERMANENT
MISSION OF UGANDA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED

TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Uganda to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and,
with reference to the note verbale dated 15 May 1996 concerning Security Council
resolution 1054 (1996), has the honour to inform him that Uganda currently has
no diplomatic relations with the Sudan.

The Mission also wishes to inform him that Uganda has decided, as a further
measure, to restrict entry into and exit through its territory of all Sudanese
nationals. All Sudanese nationals will henceforth be required to obtain visas
before entering Uganda at all border points.
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